
1

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 9:54 AM
To: 'joehernon@gmail.com'
Cc: Michael Kara (mmkara707@aol.com); Becky Sterbentz (Becky@aquifer.com); Roe, Dilan, 

Env. Health
Subject: 411 Macarthur Redevelopment, Voluntary Cleanup Program Case RO3192, and 

GeoTracker Global ID T10000007937, 411 West Macarthur Blvd, Oakland

Good morning Mr. Hernon, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has received notification that three soil bores are proposed for the subject site.  As 

requested in our meeting of April 20, 2016, please submit a brief work plan outlining the scope of work for the next phase of 

investigation. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case toward 

closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 

electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Respectfully, 

Keith Nowell 

 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


